
On Thursday, November 4th, nine FOSM volunteers began building an extension of 

Wagon Trail which will add a segment running north from Horse Bypass to the Sulphur 

Canyon Picnic Area. It was a cool sunny day, with warmer afternoon temps. The terrain 

was only moderately steep, and aside from the usual roots and rocks the going was easy 

relative to recent weeks on the Challenge Trail, so the work progressed more quickly. 

The volunteers were David Bernstein, Jenny Blackmore, Phil Cromer, David Gabel,  

Byron Garner, Bruce Hansche, Mike Madden, Pat Madden and Eric Russell. 

Photos by Jenny Blackmore. 
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         A lovely layer of needles and duff needs removing along the tread line. 

 



     Another beautiful fall day in the woods! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sulphur Canyon Road visible behind  Bruce and David B wrassle a rock
Eric. The new extension will bypass 
a road-walk/ride. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Dave G gets his workout in.  
      Alas, poor root…       
 

Bruce takes a breather from chopping 
this high-stump with a Pulaski, while 
Byron tries a new approach.



                             End

 


